JEFFERSON DAVIS CENTRAL WATERWORKS DISTRICT

20263 Highway 99
Welsh, LA 70591

10/10/2024

TO: JEFF DAVIS CENTRAL WATERWORKS CUSTOMERS

RE: LOUSIANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICE LINE INVENTORY

THIS MEMO IS A PUBLIC NOTICE TO INFORM OUR CUSTOMERS THAT NO LEAD PIPING EXIST
INJDCWWD’S WATER SYSTEM. THIS WAS DETERMINED BY VISUAL INSPECTION.
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